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The U.S. Office of Personnel Management (OPM) is looking for your feedback 
in its effort to improve the ways it provides benefits and services to its 
customers. 
 
OPM invites you as NARFE members, and those in your federal networks, to 
participate in *a 5- to 10-minute online survey *- in the form of a digital 
card-sorting exercise - about how you would organize OPM's benefits and 
services into different categories. 
 
*Take the survey here 
<https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/FHbxXZLpkcMQXKaLS0pgLA>.  Please 
note survey ends at close of business this Friday, April 24.* 
 
This survey is for: 
 
   - Current federal employees 
   - Prospective federal employees 
   - Federal retirees 
 
Please forward this email to anyone in your personal or professional 
networks who are prospective federal employees, current federal employees, 
or current federal retirees. 
 
Thanks so much, and be well. 
 
OPM.gov Research Team 
Office of the Chief Information Officer 
U.S. Office of Personnel Management 
<https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/jbHeguEFF2TsC0D0V6LX9w> 
 
Questions? Email OPM Research <research@opm.gov>. 
 
------------------------------ 
NARFE (National Active and Retired Federal Employees Association) 
606 N. Washington St., Alexandria, VA 22314 
Phone: (703) 838-7760, Fax: (703) 838-7785 
 
Click here 
<https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/5WwCb1xNygTxE3VKsoaxzw>  to 
unsubscribe from this mailing list. 
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